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18/12/2023  16:55:522023/4561/P OBJ Rob Macdonald I object to the approval of this application. It causes the same problems as those which were dismissed by the 

refusal of the appeal against the refusal of first proposals permission.  Not only do the current proposals 

propose to over-develop this site and lead to the loss of view towards Camden High St which the neighbouring 

properties currently enjoy. It is not architecturally in keeping with the rest of the buildings in the High Street. I 

object in particular to the the inclusion of terraces which will cause loss of privacy and increased noise 

nuisance to occupants of Carlow House. This development will cause a long period of noise and mess in the 

air to my flat and the rest of this heavily populated (domestic residences) in this area. The area is already 

overpopulated for the amenities in the area.

If the development is approved there should be strict conditions to ensure that the whole site is shrouded to 

keep noise and dirt away from neighbours. Also no working should be allowed on Saturday mornings. This is a 

heavily populated residential area.
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